
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 12/5/2011 11:43:56 AM

Redacted Allen,To:
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL - November 2011 ARRA Update

That’s fine.

Thanks,

Sean

Sean A. Simon [ bnergy Division - Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission [ Tel (415) 703-3791

http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/renewables

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it 
is addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended 
recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number listed above.

From: | Redacted l
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 11:43 AM 
To: Simon, Sean A.; Alien, Meredith
Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL - November 2011 ARRA Update

Sean ~ sorry for the delay on this, I will send this to you shortly.

Redact

SB GT&S 0663098

http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/renewables


From: Simon, Sean A. [mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 11:38 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Cc:| Redacted ~
Subject: FW: CONFIDENTIAL - November 2011 ARRA Update

Hi Meredith,

Redact was managing this recurring ARRA data request, which was last due on December 1. 
Can you please track down PG&E’s December update and send it to me?

Thanks,

Sean

Sean A. Simon [ bnergy Division - Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission [ Tel (415) 703-3791

http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/renewables

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it 
is addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended 
recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number listed above.

From :|Redacted________________ ___________
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2011 12:02 PM 
To: Simon, Sean A.
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL - November 2011 ARRA Update

Sean - attached is the November update.

SB GT&S 0663099

mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/renewables


Thanks,

Redacted

Redacted

Regulatory Relations Manager

Pacific Gas & Electric Company

Redacted

SB GT&S 0663100


